
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) to the Superintendent: Key Communications  

Feb. 22, 2018  

 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Attendees introduced themselves and shared their 

connections with the school district.  Laura Lawyer and Holly Miller are co-chairs: 

▪ We are here to learn, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please bring information 

back to each of our schools, share it, and take back questions or concerns from other parents.  

▪ Please arrange for a parent substitute to attend PAC if you are unable to attend.  

Superintendent’s Update 

▪ Dr. Baker asked for reflections, wonders and questions related to school safety and the student-led 

protests on Feb. 21.  

▪ Facilities Update: The bond passed on Feb. 13.  Dr. Baker expressed his thanks for voter support and 

and 

http://bellinghamschools.org/news/safety-update-message-superintendent-greg-baker/
http://bellinghamschools.org/news/students-plan-protest-wednesday-feb-21/
http://bellinghamschools.org/news/students-plan-protest-wednesday-feb-21/
/about/departments/finance-and-operations/2018-bond/
http://bellinghamschools.org/programs/special-education/
http://bellinghamschools.org/about/committees-advisory-groups/central-kitchen-facility-design-team/
http://bellinghamschools.org/about/committees-advisory-groups/central-kitchen-facility-design-team/
https://www2.nwrdc.wa-k12.net/scripts/cgiip.exe/WService=wbellins71/qloggedout001.w?nameid=28695&dwd=3760002&reason=1b

